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TAPE 118, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

informational meeting - hunger relief task force report

004    Steve McCoid chairman Gives Background on task force 030    Refer
to status report (EXIBIT A)

058    defination of hunger 063     Barriers of dealing with problems of
hunger 112    REcomendations Proposal - state involed 163    Sara
Fleming  Explanation of Farmer incentive 193    McCoid continues
recomendations 225    MAF

relates experience with Food  Bank

234     Rachel Bristol Little with Oregon Food bank. explains food bank
procedures 300    Mccoid discusses budget and eligibility requirements

392  Fleming Telling status of legislation

TAPE 119, SIDE A

045  McCoid answers questions 094  Little: discussion of types of
donations -distribution problems -Use of FoodStamps 180      Mcoid urges
support of legislation HB 3262 - Public Hearing 197    Rep. Whitty



Introduces Bill 219  Butch Harbaugh  submits and  reads written 
testimony in  support of the bill Exhibit B -refers to at home in the
States 292  Sam HocHB erg submits and reads written  testimony in
support of the bill Exhibit C - Oregon current law is vague TAPE 188
SIDE b hOCHB erg shows committe a varity of helmets 050    -Which are
legal and illegal 070    Harbaugh Clarification of Language 125  Bill
Fournier  Submits and  reads written  testimony in  support of bill
Exhibit D 182    Harbuagh refers to ammendment Exhibit E 228  Jack
Fassel Submits and  reads written testimony in  support of the bill
Exhibit F 315    Discussion of costs of helment testing 341    Answers
questions Tape 119 Side B 010  Don  Lawson  Bikepac  Supports  informed 
consent  relating  to helment purchase - suports bill 121   Julie 
burrell  relates  personal  experience  purchasing  helmets she supports
the bill 198    HocHB erg discribing safety elements of helments 250 mel
asking for clarification of intent of bill 283 committee views a video
Tape 120 side A 078    Lt. Bill Johnson Submits and reads written
testimonyF 100     -Consistency of enforcement -discribes legal and
illegal helments 158    maf training of law enforcement community 252   
Johnson discusses -1 amendment 280  Dennis  Koho  Business  Reulations 
Manager  with  Department  of Moteor Vehichles

submits and reads written testimony against the bill -Standards -Answers
questions

Tape 121 side A

020  Stan Porter - Traffic Safety Commission  states they have no
position on the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:00 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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